
 

13 November 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Thank you for supporting your young person during our recent SKI (Skills & Knowledge 
Indicators) Week. Your feedback is vital in helping us refine this experience for students 
and families. Please take a few moments to share your thoughts HERE. At the end of the 
form, you will have the opportunity to express interest in joining a parent consultation 
group for future SKI Weeks. 
 

Best wishes 

The Carrington Team 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=teDrlIDWREOvqzU6M5eo4AA26ui3fA9Mt1NiBV8YsvBUMVYzSDdDMDFZTVNRQTAyUlhRVE4ySE5HNi4u

